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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We have continued our investigations of the Building B2 foundations at Cootamundra Public 
School. 

Remediation will take place progressively with stage one beginning in term 2 and include:  

• installation of new stormwater and drainage services 

• replacement of damaged gutter clips and downpipes 

• roof maintenance  

• removal of vegetation around the edge of the building. 

We will allow an extended period of time for the building foundations to dry out before we 
replace the flooring.  

Temporary fencing will be installed around the building while this occurs. 

We will be finalising the procurement process and appointing a contractor to undertake stage 
one work during the autumn holidays, pending contractor availability. 

Access to the building will remain restricted and classes will continue to be held in alternate 
learning spaces. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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